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Frithwood News  

CLASS ATTENDANCE  

RW  91.5% RB  89.5%  1D    94.5% 1ED  94.6% 2S    93.0% 2N  98.5% 3C   97.2% 

3S    97.8% 4C  97.2% 4G     94.8% 5B      100% 5T     94.1% 6H   96.0% 6C   92.1% 
WEEKLY ATTENDANCE  

Week Beginning  23rd  January 2023 Weekly Attendance 94.9%     Whole School Attendance to date  93.7% 
 

 

Don’t forget we have an INSET day on Friday 10th February 2023 and the school 

will be closed for the children on that day. 
 

INDUSTRIAL ACTION 

Thank you for your support and understanding during this week’s industrial action. There are further days 

scheduled for 2nd March and 15th/16th March 2023. I will provide information about school opening 

arrangements nearer the time. 

SECONDHAND UNIFORM 

The PTA online shop is up and running for purchasing second-

hand uniform. All the items are priced very competitively. 

Please take a look on the link  below : 
 

https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/233 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR OUTSTANDING LEARNERS 
 RW Kaitlin Seraii 

 RB Zac Jackson 

 1D Alice Elena 

 1ED Freya Anika 

 2S Louise Kamaiya 

 2N Adrianna Darcey 

 3C Finley Viktorija 

 3S Ava Hadi 

 4C Inaaya Sanvi 

 4G Ana Abdullah 

 5B Alex K Siana T 

 5T Casper Olivia 

 6H                        Eesa                                                               Sahar 

 6C                Tiana       Isla                                                         Emily 

http://www.frithwood.hillingdon.sch.uk/
https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/233


 

FUNDRAISING  

We are now part of Amazon Smile, which means every time you shop on Amazon you could be raising funds 

for our school PTA.  It's really easy to do and doesn't cost you anything at all. Amazon will donate money to 

our charity as long as you sign in using the link below. Just choose Frithwood School Association as your 

chosen charity.   

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/?ref_=smi_se_dshb_bk_smi` 

How do I shop at AmazonSmile?  

On your first visit to smile.amazon.co.uk you need to select a charitable organisation to receive donations 

from eligible purchases before you begin shopping. Amazon will then remember your selection, and then 

every eligible purchase you make at smile.amazon.co.uk will result in a donation.  

Thank you and happy shopping :) 

 

A LITTLE REMINDER –ONLINE SAFETY 

The age ratings for popular social media apps and online games are put in place to keep all children safe.  

Please ensure that your child is safe online by checking  

the age ratings and regularly checking your child’s phone  

or device.  
 

Helpful information can be found at: 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 

 

https://parentzone.org.uk/ 

 

https://www.childnet.com/ 

 

CHILDREN’S MENTAL HEALTH WEEK 

This will be taking place nationwide next week and the theme for 2023 is Let’s Connect.  Frithwood children 

will participate in some fun activities and discussion as they explore the benefits of connecting with others in 

healthy, rewarding and meaningful ways. 

 

HOME-START HILLINGDON 

Home-Start Hillingdon is a local charity helping families who are struggling and have a child under 5. They are 

currently looking for volunteers with parenting experience who can offer emotional and practical support to 

vulnerable families. This friendly parent-to-parent support is a simple yet effective way of enabling families to 

get back on track. They will be hosting a 'Meet and Greet' stand in the infant playground on Tuesday 7th 

February from 8.30am so they can talk to parents about the opportunity of volunteering with them. Whilst 

volunteers get involved through their desire to make a difference, it is also a brilliant way to up-skill and gain 

experience of this kind of work. If you would like more information on volunteering or on the support that is 

available, please visit their website at https://www.homestart-hillingdon.org.uk/ 

CHILD FLU VACCINATION 

All primary school children (from Reception year up to Year 6) are eligible for a free flu nasal spray.  If you 

have missed your child’s school vaccination it’s not too late – you can still get  a flu vaccine from your GP if 

your child has a long term health condition and is in the ‘at risk’ category or contact the local school aged 

immunisation service as per the details below. 

Visit www.nhs.uk/wintervacinations or search ‘NHS child flu vaccine’ for more information, 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/?ref_=smi_se_dshb_bk_smi
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://parentzone.org.uk/
https://www.childnet.com/
https://www.homestart-hillingdon.org.uk/
http://www.nhs.uk/wintervacinations


 

 

Holiday Club this Half Term. 
Duration: 13th February – 16th February 2022 

Years: Reception – Year 6 

Timings: 8.30am – 5.30pm 

Charges: £30 per day.  

Bookings and payments can be made through Parentpay. An application form must be completed in order for 

your child to attend.  Please ensure your child has had breakfast before they arrive and bring a nut free 

packed lunch and named water bottle.   

We aim to be outside as much as the weather allows! Please provide your child with a coat and sensible 

shoes. 

Please note:  There is no Holiday Club on Friday 17th February.  Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

 
 

Dates for your diaries: 
Thursday 9th February  Valentines Disco EYFS & KS1 4:30- 5:45, KS2 6:00 – 7:30 

Friday 10th February  Staff Training Day – School closed for children 

Monday 13th February Half Term 

Monday 20th February Back to School 

Friday 24th February   Year 6 class assembly 

Monday 27th February Parents Evening 5 pm – 7.30 pm (more information to follow) 

Tuesday 28th February Parents Evening 3.30 pm – 6 pm (more information to follow) 

Monday 6th March  Curriculum Week (more information to follow) 

Thursday 9th March                  Year 1 class assembly 

Friday 10th March  Year 5 class assembly 

Friday 17th March  Year 2 class assembly 

Friday 24th March   Reception class assembly 

Wednesday 29th March Year 3 & 4 Easter Spring Concert (more information to follow) 

Friday 31st March  End of Term for Easter holidays 

Monday 17th April  Return to School 

Monday 24th April  Education Life Bus to visit school all week 

Friday 28th April  Year 3 class assembly 



Monday 1st May  Spring Bank Holiday – school closed 

Friday 5th May   Year 4 class assembly 

Monday 8th May  Coronation Bank Holiday – school closed 

Tuesday 9th May  Book Fair 

Monday 15th May  Year 6 School Residential Trip (Monday to Friday) 

Tuesday 23rd May  Class Photographs 

Friday 26th May  Staff Training Day – School closed for children 

Monday 29th May  Half Term 

Monday 5th June  Return to school 

Friday 21st July   End of Term for the Summer Holidays.  

 

Every Week Take a Peek -Remember to thoroughly check your children’s hair 
 

INFORMATION SENT THIS WEEK 

Valentines Disco 

Industrial Action 

Holiday Club – 17th Feb 

On Line Parent Courses 

Reading in Yr 1 Parent Letter  
 

UXBRIDGE LIBRARY 

the Uxbridge Rock Show, run by the Harrow and Hillingdon Geological 

Society, is returning to Uxbridge Library from the 6th to the 23rd February 

2023. Pop along if this is of interest to you! 

 

 

 
 

I have enjoyed seeing the children’s learning in school this week. Highlights for me were having fun in the 

water tray exploring Floating and Sinking in Reception, and KS2 singing assembly! 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Frances Saunders,    

Headteacher  

 


